TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

Thursday 10 May, 2018 at 9:00 a.m,

A Special Meeting of Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills was held on Thursday
10 May, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers.

Attendance:

Mayor John Reinwald
Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Councillor Bruce Boucher
Councillor Brenda Blimkie
Councillor John Hoyle

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tammy Whalen

CALL TO ORDER

DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest.

NEW BUSINESS

Moved by Deputy Mayor Giardini
Seconded by Councillor Hoyle

Be it Hereby Resolved That:

this Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills having received correspondence from Beaumen
Waste Management Systems Ltd regarding the ban imposed by China on the importing of
recycling materials from other Nations and the impact on the recycling depot

And further requesting that Council support the inclusion of tipping fees for the collection
of the recycling materials in the Town of Laurentian Hills

Now therefore be it resolved that this Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills agrees to
pay tipping fees in the amount of $50.00 per MT effective June 1, 2018.

CARRIED Resolution 073 -18
ADJOURNMENT

Moved by Deputy Mayor Giardini
Seconded by Councillor Hoyle

Be it Hereby Resolved That:
this Special Meeting of the Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills do now adjourn at

9:11 am,
CARRIED Resolution 074 -18
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